Dike, Darlene

From: Clio Whittaker_

Sent: 11 February 2018 16:45
To: Planning
Subject: 2017/6936/T

| support the application to fell the tree in the garden on 90 Leverton Street NW5 2NY
The tree is much too large for a garden of this size, and very close to our house as well as that at Number 90.

We had to ask the then owner for it to be pollarded last year as it was overhanging our property, and it has already
grown substantially.

Yours, Clio Whittaker

39 Ospringe Road London NW5 2JB
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